
 

 

 
 
 

 
Applies for children, adolescents and adults 
 
If you currently have the flu, belong to the risk group or in the past days had contact with people who 
were sick, please stay at home! We gladly offer consultations via phone or skype.  
 

• There is a general mask obligation. Children under 12 years of age do not have to wear a mask. 
• Please come to your appointment on time (also not too early). We coordinate the 

appointments so that we can guarantee social distancing in the waiting areas.  
• You have to disinfect your hands at the reception before the registration. When you are 

leaving our offices you have the possibility to disinfect your hands again.  
• The consultation rooms as well as the general areas of the office are cleaned on a regular 

basis.  
• Please bring your own beverages. At the moment we are not able to offer you water at our 

office. We kindly ask you to take your empty bottles with you. 
• Because of the hygiene safety measures, there are no magazines, flyers or toys available in the 

waiting area. 
 
 
 
 
We follow the guidelines of the Federal Office for Public Health FOPH and the Health Department of 
Basel-Stadt. 
 
 


